





USS Paul Ignatius Commissioning Committee

Mary Anne Gray, Chair Oscar Romano, Vice Chair Joseph Giambrone, Vice Chair Ron Perkins, Treasurer J.W. Arnold, Public Affairs Peter Swanson, Gifts

> Jesse Adams Maisy Alpert Lori Baer **Shelley Beck** Peter Caspari Lynn Drucker Karen Drumheller Patricia DuMont Lynn Elsasser Joe Farkas Marianne Giambrone Hon. Bob Graham Robert Grant Rebecca Heinl **Robert Jenkins** Denise Jones Ellen Kennedy Hon. Chip LaMarca Kitty McGowan Richard Miller Capt. Jeffrey Morse Larry Ott **Gary Pirtle** Hon. Jack Seiler Hon. Ben Sorensen Alan Starr Hon. Ted Deutch Glenn Wiltshire

April19, 2019

Glenn Wiltshire Port Director, Port Everglades 1850 Eller Drive Fort Lauderdale, Fl 33316

RE: Waiver Dockage Commissioning Week of USS Paul Ignatius (DDG117), Juy 21- July 29, 2019

Dear Glenn,

On July 27, 2019 we are commissioning the USS Paul Ignatius (DDG117). The ship will arrive July 21, and leave on July 29th. During that time we would like to request the waiving of dockage fees by Port Everglades

Port Everglades and Broward County Commissioners have always supported our military by waiving dockage fees for yearly Fleet Weeks and previous ship commissioning's

Please let me know if you require any further information.

Sincerely,

Mary Anne Gray Commissioning Chair